16 3Jovd

October 1, 2002

Mr. Phil Boyer

President, AOPA

601 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Suite 875

Washington, DC 20004

Fh,
Dear Mr.’ﬁ:yer:

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your leadership you have
taken since the September 11th attacks. During the last year aviaiios in this
country has absorbed many set backs. Under your strong leadership in the
AOPA, and the work of the House Transportation Committee, we have been
able to eliminate temporary flight restrictions and restore general aviation
operations.

What you do is so important to all Americans. Thank you for your strong

leadership during these trying times. I look forward to working with you on
the House Transportation Committee and through the AOPA for many years
to come.
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Leonard L. Boswell
Member of Congress
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